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May 14, 2018
 
Chairman Asim Z Haque
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

 
DP&L Rate Proceeding Case no. 15-1830-EL-AIR
 
Dear Chairman Hague:
 
I am writing to express my support for Dayton Power & Light in its current rate proposal. DP&L
is an integral part of our community, playing a critical role in driving economic development,
supporting local organizations and enhancing the overall quality of life. I believe DP&L has
taken a fair approach with a reasonable rate increase that ensures reliable service and rate
stability.
 
DP&L has been working with The Foodbank for nearly two decades and is a dedicated partner
in our efforts to relieve hunger across the Miami Valley.
 

·       Most recently, The Dayton Power & Light Foundation supported The Foodbank’s
produce drive-thru market pantry, helping to ensure that working families and seniors
with mobility issues can easily access healthy food

·       In 2015, The Foundation helped The Foodbank build a pollinator garden, sustaining
habitats for endangered pollinators
 

·       Every year, Dayton Power & Light employees participate in one of our largest
community-wide food drives, Food For Friends, providing vital shelf-stable food for
local families in need

We are fortunate to be one of many organizations benefiting from the involvement of DP&L
employees and Foundation. Across our community, you’ll find Dayton Power & Light
employees actively engaged, serving on non-profit boards, volunteering for community events
and making the Miami Valley a great place to work, live, and play!

 
The company and the DP&L Foundation reinvest in all the communities it serves to contribute
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to the overall quality of life in our region.  With a history of helping the Miami Valley grow for
over 100 years, DP&L is a partner we have come to depend upon.
 
 
In Leadership and Service,
 
 
 
 
 

  Michelle L. Riley
  CEO, The Foodbank, Inc.
  56 Armor Place, Dayton, OH 45417
  (937)461-0265 ext. 11
 
If you can’t feed a hundred people, then feed just one. – Mother Teresa of Calcutta
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